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Lillyville Lighthouse News 

Church Office: 

Our church office hours remain limited at this time. Please leave a 

message and we will return your call.  (724-758-8258) 

Email and Website : 

Email Address:  LillyvilleChurchOfGod@gmail.com  

Website:  www.lillyvillechurch.com   

Facebook: Lillyville Church of God  

Church Service Times 

Drive-in services will continue to be held each  Sunday at  9:30 

A.M. We have a new broadcast  station for those attending the 

drive-in services.  89.1 FM.  

8:30 A.M. and  10:30 A.M. services will be held in the Lighthouse. 

Masks and social distancing are required at all times in the        

Lighthouse. If you are unable to wear a mask, please continue to 

attend drive-in services at 9:30.  
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Newsletter Sponsorship: 

Would you like to sponsor an upcoming month of the newsletter?  The cost is $65.00 and your 

sponsorship can be in memory or in honor of a loved one. Contact the church office to reserve your 

month.  

Upcoming: 

Communion will be served at all services Sunday May 2, 2021 

Mother's Day Sunday May 9, 2021, Women of the church will be honored with a flower. 

Ascension Day Service Thursday May 13, 2021, 7pm. Come and celebrate Christ's ascension into 

glory. Wear walking shoes, weather permitting we will walk to the big cross for the service. 

Allegheny Region Conference Sessions Saturday May 15, 2021 via Zoom. 

Food Pantry will be open Thursday May 20, 2021, 10am. 

Tax Day Monday May 17, 2021 

Pine Valley's Open House Anniversary Brunch Celebration! Sat. May 22, 10am-2pm.  Pine Valley 

Camp is located at 504 Chapel Drive, Ellwood City  

Memorial Day, Monday May 31, 2021 

Drive-In Community Revival Service, Sun. June 13, 6pm. Rev Tom Clyde will be preaching the Word 

of God and Tom Perkins will be leading us in praise and worship. Invite your friends and neighbors. 

Yellow Ribbon Girls: This month we are again collecting the small boxes of powdered drink. Would 

like to have your old Daily Breads. They are sent to our troops. You will be blessing our troops   

spiritually by returning your used "Daily Bread." 

SUMMER CAMP SCHEDULE for CAMP SONRISE MOUNTAIN: WEEK ONE-Grades 10-12, June 12-15; 

WEEK TWO-Grades 8-9, June 19-22; WEEK THREE-Grades 6-7, June 26-29; WEEK FOUR-Grades 4-5, 

July 4-6; WEEK FIVE-Grades 3-4, July 7-10. Registration will open May 1st. Cost is $140.00, Church 

pays the $70.00 registration fee. Because of Covid, State of Maryland is allowing only 45 campers 

per week, so don't delay your registration. Registration is done online. 

Bible Study and Sunday School: 

Adult Sunday School classes are held 9:30 A.M.  Norma Hawke’s class is meeting in the mezzanine 

and Pepe Catanzaro’s class is meeting in the large classroom across from the coffee shop.  

Zoom Bible Study is on Tuesday evenings at 6:30 P.M. If you are interested  in joining this group 

please email the church at  LillyvilleChurchOfGod@gmail.com. Put  Zoom Class in the subject line 

and we will connect you to John and Connie Frochio.  Zoom is free to use and easy to set up. 

Adult Bible Study is meeting on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 P.M. in the  church foyer. 

An Introductory Bible and Church History correspondence course is being offered. Each week you 

will receive a new lesson. If you are interested contact Pastor Dennis. 

Echo Youth Group is meeting Wednesday evenings at 6:30  in the Lighthouse 



Special Notes about Ministries: 

New Ministry: We are going to provide $50.00 gas cards for persons attending Lillyville Church 

who are receiving chemo treatments and other treatments that require multiple visits to doctors 

and hospitals. If you would like to donate toward this ministry please mark your donation for the 

Good Samaritan Fund. Thank you. 

Mr. and Mrs. Greg Cooper are looking for home health care workers to help with Greg's son who 

is 37 years old. Compensation is $12.00 an hour. If you are interested you can give Greg a call at 

724-601-0342. 

Let Jesus Light Your Way—by Charlotte McConahy 

Hold me in Your arms, dear Lord...And cradle me with love, I pray You'll fill my loneliness with a 

touch from up above. I trust in all Your promises--Your strength and mercy, too...For, when I feel 

my loneliest--My faith draws me to you.  

Support for Rose:  

 

Mandy Rusnock and Carlie Sabol are offering T-Shirts to support their mom, Rose Nye, our 

Church Administrative Assistant who is battling breast cancer and leukemia. This is a great way 

to support Rose and be reminded to pray for her. T-Shirts are $17.00 and Bracelets are $10.00. 

Place your order by calling Mandy at 724-944-4373. 

Prayer List: 

 

Comfort: family of Bill Clyde; family of Justin Park; family of Kim Cody; family of Pastor Ron Fol-
lett; family of Terri Duff 

Healing: Bob Nestorik-stroke and covid; Diane Burry-covid, pneumonia; William Bubb-hospital 
from a fall; Nancy and Les Johnson-recovery; Tom and Kayli Krut-house fire-praise for Jesus'   
protection and limited direction; Donna Chapman-critical condition, Deb Yarger's sister; Izzy  
Contino-12 yr. old brain surgery recovery; Denny Cortez-breathing; Sally Bingle-hospice; John 
Wiley-cancer treatment; Tom Hairhoger-pace maker installed; Paige Marassia-deliverance from 
hurting herself; Terry Kreiling-out of ICU, able to use his legs; Rose Nye-cancer treatment; Callie 
Campese-cancer treatment 

Letters: 

Dear Lillyville Church family and Pastor Dennis and Julia: Thank you so much for the beautiful 
picture but most of all thank you for all your spiritual support throughout this trying time. God is 
Good! Shirley Follett and family. 
 



Letters Continued: 

Dear Lillyville Church, Pastor Dennis and Julia: Brandon and I cannot thank you enough for the 
constant love and support you all provide for us. Receiving mail from you is always so encourag-
ing, uplifting and overly generous of you. We cannot thank you enough! Brandon has officially 
graduated "A-School" and is now an ETNS, which means "Nuclear Electronics Technician Petty 
Officer 3rd class." He won a "personal Excellence Award" for his moral character, and was elect-
ed for the award by his peers. Brandon is very humbled by the privilege to serve in the Navy and 
enjoy the friendships he is forming with his classmates. We are in the process of buying a new 
house and will be sure to update you with our new address once all the paper work is finalized! 
We truly do think and speak of you both and the congregation frequently. We sincerely love and 
miss Lillyville so much! Thank you and God Bless! Brandon and Lynsie Tedrow 

Dear Pastor Dennis, Julia and Congregation: We would like to thank you for all the prayers and 
thoughts for Maura. Her surgery was a success and she is back to her happy beautiful self. 
Thanks again, The Clyde and Cragle families. 

Dear Lillyville Church and Pastor Dennis: Thank you so much for the love, support and cards for 
me during my new journey. God has a purpose for this new journey. And we all know that in all 
things God works for the good of those who love Him who have been called according to his   
purpose. Romans 8:28. When this is over I believe God's purpose will be shown to me. And like 
the song, "Bring the Rain," every day I think, "what's a little rain." Love Rose Nye 

 

 


